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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
FROM:   Kathy Regan, Supervisor Natural Resource Analysis 
 
DATE:  November 1, 2018 
 
RE: Staff Review of the 2018 Eagle Point Public Campground UMP  
 
For Agency Board consideration, please find included on the Agency mailing CD the 
Proposed Final Draft of the 2018 Eagle Point Public Campground UMP, dated October 
2018.  Agency staff recommend a determination by the Agency Board that the UMP 
complies with the Adirondack Park State Land Master Plan.  
 
The UMP proposes the following ten management actions: 

• Replace five existing comfort stations with three comfort stations; 
• Replace shower building; 
• Improve campsites including closures and combining sites; 
• Repave roads and repair drainage structures; 
• Initiate an asbestos abatement plan for retaining walls; 
• Replace playground facilities in day-use area; 
• Install plantings throughout campground; 
• Replace fireplaces as needed;  
• Install interpretive kiosk with historic information; and 
• Upgrade facilities to improve accessibility. 

 
On September 13, 2018 the Agency Board authorized staff to proceed to public 
comment for the proposed UMP. The public comment period ran from September 13 
through October 12, 2018. One public comment letter was received during this period, 
expressing support for the UMP.  
 
Staff recommend adoption by the Agency Board of the attached resolution determining 
that the proposed October 2018 UMP conforms to the general guidelines and criteria of 
the Adirondack Park State Land Master Plan. 
 
 


